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       Billericay Methodist Pre-school                    
Billericay Methodist Church, Western Road, Billericay, Essex, CM12 9DT        Tel: 07543 856616


BILLERICAY METHODIST PRE-SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER November 2023
Dear Parents and carers 
We hope you will have a relaxing half term, the children have settled in well to pre school now and enjoying all the activities we have out for them. We will have a fun packed half term awaiting for all the children. Don’t forget you can book in to see your child’s key person so you can hear how they are getting on if you have not done so already, just ask at the door and get booked in. 
TERM DATES 
Autumn Term - Monday 4th September 2023 –Friday 15th December 2023
October Half Term Monday 23rd October – Friday 27th October
Photographer – Monday 13th November 2023
Christmas Nativity – Friday 15th December 2023 (AGM 9:45AM followed by the Christmas Nativity at 10AM in the church)
Spring Term – Monday 8th January 2024 – Wednesday 27th March

Thursday 28th March 2024 – Staff Training Day.

Summer Term – Monday 15th April 2024 – Thursday 18th July 2024

Friday 19th July 2024 – Staff Training Day

Christmas Nativity

On Friday 15th December we will hold our nativity in the Church. There will be no usual session on this day, however a very special day for the Children and you their families. Children to arrive at the usual Pre School entrance doors at 09:45am. Then family members are to head down into the church for the AGM prior to the nativity starting. There are no restrictions on family numbers who can attend, however we ask for no push chairs / prams in the church due to space. After the nativity is finished (it will last around 20 minutes) everyone is invited back into the hall for tea / coffee / cake and to meet a very special man in red. We will be there to take any donations with the card machine, any donations are very gratefully received so we can purchase new equipment for the children. 

ATTENDANCE AT PRE-SCHOOL / ILLNESS
If your child is unable to attend Pre-school for whatever reason please leave a message or text us (we are not always able to answer the telephone) on 07543 8566166 before 10.30am. Also please ensure your child is well enough to attend pre school, as we approach the winter months lots of illness’s can spread easily. We will continue to ensure good hygiene practices and continue with regular hand washing.  Thank you. 
INVOICES AND LUNCH CLUB FEES
Invoices for this half term will be emailed separately. Please contact me if you have any enquiries about these. 
LUNCH CLUB

Please remember we are a nut free Pre School.  Please also cut grapes or other small fruits which could be a choaking hazard into quarters to prevent this. Please put names on their lunch boxes and drinks bottles. 
PHOTOGRAPHER
We welcome back the talented Little Urchins Photographer Phil in November. He is very

experienced and has been working in early years for many years. Little Urchins take the

most magical photos which you will treasure. They will be in pre school on Monday 13th

November 2023. If you would like a photo taken with younger siblings please bring them

in at the beginning of pre-school and any children who do not normally attend on Monday,

please come along and don’t miss out on this amazing photo opportunity. (Perfect timing

for Christmas)
WEATHER
Please send children with a named coat for outdoor play. Thank you.
FOOT WEAR

Please can all children wear sensible shoes to pre school.  Velcro doodles, plimsoles or trainers are ideal for climbing the physical apparatus. We encourage independents at pre school and these shoes are ideal to encourage the children to put their own shoes on. No shoe laces unless they are able to tie their own laces. Sandel’s, crocs and open toe shoes are not permitted as they are not suitable for physical play and can be dangerous therefore please do not send children in wearing them, thank you for your assistance in this. 
Labelling 
Please can all belongings be labelled to help encourage independences and it helps save us time during the session. Thank you. 
Funding forms

I will be sending out funding forms soon for the January – March term, if you can get these back to me asap that would be great thanks. If you are applying for the 30 hours funding, please get these codes asap thank you. 
Social Media / Website

If you do not already follow us on social media (Facebook – Billericay Methodist Pre-School

& Instagram – billericay_methodist_preschool) please do as you will see photos of what

we do at pre school and reminders. We have our website too to look at

www.billericaymethodistpreschool.co.uk
New Uniform

We have an optional uniform for the children to purchase from a local uniform store.

Uniform can be ordered on line and delivered to you. Here is the website to view the

uniform:  www.redoakroller.co.uk/billericay-methodist-pre-school/ 

Yours sincerely 
Katie and the Super Star Team

e-mail bmpreschool123@gmail.com

